
An Ghniomhaibxht urn Chaomhmi Comhshaoil 

County Secretary 
Wicklow County Council 
County Hall, 
Wicklow. 

6 April, 2005 213-1 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathrl, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastbt ChaisMn Bhaile SheBin 
Contae loch Garman, tire 

T: +353 53 60600 
F: +353 53 60699 
E: infolepa.ie 
W: wwwepa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I refer to previous correspondence in relation to the Waste Licence application, 
register number 213-1 by Roadstone Dublin Limited in relation to a facility/premises 
located at Roadstone Dublin Remediation Landfill, Dillonsdown, Deerpark, 
Newpaddocks and Santryhill Townlands, Blessington, Co Wicklow. 

Please include the enclosed documentation in the copy of the correspondence file 
associated with this application, which is available for public inspection at your 
offices. 

Your co-operation in this matter is greatly appreciated. Should you have any 
difficulties please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

~L%c*~ L!YiLcaw 
Tracey Berney 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 

Encl. 



County Secretary 
Wicklow County Council 
County Hall 
Wicklow 

1 Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghnfomhaireocht urn ChuomhnB Comhrhooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

CeaoncheathrO, Bosca Poist 3000 
East&t Chairle6n Bhaile She&in 
Contae Loch Garman. tire 

E i353 53 60600 
F: +353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

12 July, 2005 213-I 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I refer to previous correspondence in relation to the Waste Licence application, 
register number 213-1 by Roadstone Dublin Limited ‘in relation to a facility/premises 
located at Roadstone Dublin Remediation Landfill, Dillonsdown, Deer-park, 
Newpaddocks and Santryhill Townlands, Blessington, Co Wicklow. 

Please include the enclosed documentation in the copy’ of the correspondence file 
associated with this application, which is available for public inspection at your 
offices. 

Your co-operation ‘in this matter is greatly appreciated. Should you have any 
difficulties please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Boeleen Keavey ’ 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 

Encl. 


